
From: Zielke, Nancy <nzielke@alvarezandmarsal.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/3/2013 1:48:39 PM
Subject: State of South Carolina Budget for GFOA Distinguished Budget Awards program

Christian -- Happy (belated) Holidays!  
 
Hope this email finds you in good health and well rested as the SC legislative process begins.  I did see that the 
Governor did release the budget earlier this year; which hopefully meant you had some relaxation before the new 
year.
 
As you are aware Alvarez & Marsal’s work with SCDHHS ended this past Fall.  I believe the work we assisted Director 
Keck with has improved the accountability and transparency in budget and financial reporting within SCDHHS. 
 
Last summer we visited about the concept of South Carolina developing a final approved budget document that could 
be submitted for the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) Distinguished Budget Awards program.  I 
would enjoy visiting with you about what I believe it would take to submit a document for the awards program.  
    Also, I would like to visit with you on some thoughts related interim reporting as well. 
 
I have done some research on other State government’s (Executive Budget documents) that I believe are well 
documented and serve as a good communication and policy document.  As you know, many States prepare a final 
budget document after the Governor’s signing  of the appropriation bill.   I am going to be in South Carolina in the 
near future and wanted to see if you are potentially interested in visiting about the two above issues.
 
 Let me know you potential availability the week of February 4 or 11th (Wednesday/Thursday/Friday’ -  are best days 
those weeks).  Would just be fun to also catch-up with you as well ! 
 
Best regards – Nancy Zielke
 
Nancy L. Zielke
Senior Director
Alvarez & Marsal Public Sector Services
1100 Walnut Street, Suite 2970
Kansas City, MO 64106
Direct Dial: +816.412.6511
Global Mobile: +913.548.6245
www.alvarezandmarsal.com
 
LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter
 
 
 
 
This message is intended only for the use of the Addressee and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and 
CONFIDENTIAL. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this 
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please erase all copies of the 
message and its attachments and notify us immediately. Thank you.
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